
 

 
 
19 June 2018 
 
 
 
Alan Greenberg 
Chair, RDS-WHOIS2 Review Team 
 
Dear Alan, 
 
Thank you for the letter you sent us on 5 June 2018, on behalf of the RDS-WHOIS2 Review 
Team, which was also submitted as a public comment, to request that all RDS-WHOS2-related 
options be removed from the public comment period, noting the significant progress in the work 
of the RDS-WHOIS2 Review Team over the last couple of months.  ICANN organization has 
updated the Short-Term Options to Adjust the Timeline for Specific Reviews public comment 
proceeding to remove the RDS-WHOIS2 options, at the Review Team's request. 
 
Thank you and the rest of the Review Team for your dedication and work on this important 
review. 
 
Best regards, 
 

 
 
Theresa Swinehart 

 
 
 

https://mm.icann.org/pipermail/comments-specific-reviews-short-term-timeline-14may18/2018q2/000000.html
https://www.icann.org/public-comments/specific-reviews-short-term-timeline-2018-05-14-en

